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CDFU Gillnet Division would to withdraw Proposal 39. Though we have concerns about
Ibeck Creek, we are significantly more concerned with the 18 mile system, and would prefer the
Board take action on proposal 40 instead.

Though we are not the proposer, we would support substitute language that reads (and which
has been RCd by the proposer):

5 AAC 55.023.
Special provisions for seasons, bag, possession, and size limits, and methods and
means for the Prince William Sound Area.

The 18 mile drainage ¼ mile above the confluence of Alaganik Slough is restricted to single
hook and no bait from August 1 to October 15.

During public testimony, many testifiers in the sportfish user group suggested a compromise on
this system and we support these compromises.
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